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Terry Turpin is the Director of the Office of Energy Projects. The Office is 

responsible for siting infrastructure projects including licensing, administration, and safety 

of non-federal hydropower projects; authorization of interstate natural gas pipelines and 

storage facilities; and authorization and operation of liquefied natural gas (LNG) terminals. 

Terry started his career at the Commission in 1998 as a staff engineer where he was 

responsible for the review of natural gas pipeline applications. He then took on positions 

of increasing responsibility within the LNG program area and served as LNG Engineering 

Branch Chief and then LNG Engineering & Compliance Branch Chief. More recently, 

Terry served as Deputy Director of this office, and prior to that Director of the Division of 

Gas – Environment and Engineering within the Office of Energy Projects. In this role, 

Terry oversaw a multi-disciplinary staff in the preparation of environmental documents for 

proposed natural gas pipelines and LNG facilities. 

Terry holds a Bachelor of Science Degree in Civil Engineering and is a Registered 

Professional Engineer. 

 




